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As more 2017 Ford Super Duty trucks get to Ford dealerships, we continue to learn more about
how they are arriving from the assembly line. The bed placement on the frame that we have
encountered has caused us to change the hole location from 45 3/4" to 45 5/8". This new
measurement is reflected in the latest GNRK1116/GNRK1117 instruction sheets, but the earlier
instruction sheets will reflect the old measurement. Please let your installation technicians know
of this change.

GNRK1116/GNRK1117 HOLE LOCATION
Old Measurement: 45-3/4"
New Measurement: 45-5/8"

In addition, because of the higher bed corrugations, and the thickness of some spray-in bed
liners, we have seen one instance where our the Turnoverball pin will not go through our
GNXA4085 (4" Extender). We will be making a small adjustment to our Turnoverball accessories
to ensure they fit this new Turnoverball. This will be a running change, and will not require new
part numbers. If you have a 2017 Ford Super Duty customer, you may want to take additional
time and make sure the latch pin goes through any Turnoverball accessory they've purchased.
Should you have an issue with the accessory, please call us at 800.248.6564.
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